
Auckland Transport (AT) and the NZ Transport Agency are designing a shared path 
for cyclists and pedestrians that will follow the eastern rail line from Glen Innes 
Station to Tamaki Drive. 

The joint project will deliver a seven kilometre-long path connecting Auckland’s 
eastern suburbs to the city centre. The path will be constructed in four stages, 
with completion expected in 2018. 

The path will complete a missing link in the Auckland Cycle Network and connect 
with cycle routes to Pt England and the shared path along Tamaki Drive. The natural 
beauty and magnifi cent views along the route will appeal to people commuting into 
the city as well as those using the path for fi tness and recreation. 

Walk, run and cycle from 
Auckland’s eastern suburbs 
to the Waitemata

Glen Innes to Tamaki Drive 
Shared Path

For more information 
visit www.AT.govt.nz/easternpath or phone (09) 355 3553.
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When:  Saturday 22 November, 
8:30am to 12pm

Where:  St Chads Church, 
38 St Johns Road, Meadowbank

Come along to meet the project team and fi nd out more about 
this exciting project.
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Tell us your thoughts! Community feedback will help us design 
a path that can be used and enjoyed by everyone. 

You can provide feedback at the open day on 22 November, 
or online from the same day at www.AT.govt.nz/easternpath

Orakei Rail Station

Meadowbank Rail Station

Orakei Basin

Glen Innes Rail Station

Merton Rd

Tamaki Dr

Path features

• The path will be around four metres wide and constructed mostly in 
concrete. Timber boardwalks will be used for short water crossings such as 
Orakei Basin and concrete for longer structures such as the proposed 
Hobson Bay crossing. 

• The path will be safe and convenient for use by people on foot and on bike. 

• Good lighting will extend hours of access, particularly during winter months.

• The route’s geography is hilly in places, but the design of the path will keep 
gradients as low as possible.

• The path design will link into local communities and the project will identify 
future links that could be built at a later date.

• The path will connect communities with public transport along the route.

• We are seeking input from the community to help shape aspects of the path.

For more information 
visit www.AT.govt.nz/easternpath or phone (09) 355 3553.
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